# Newsleffer



Frank Partridge VC PS

Term 3 Week 6

# From our Principal

Giinagay ngujawiny - Hello everyone

We had the best day ever at the Book Parade last week and in the true Dolphin Spirit, a little bit of rain didn't stop us! The costumes were sensational and it was amazing to see some our little learning legends get into their characters! Go team FPVCPS!

PlanS are well under way for 2026. We would like to assure our families that we have a comprehensive transition plan ready to start in Term 4 for all our kids. Please speak to your child's teacher if you need more information.

Congratulations to Oona and Chaz for representing our school as the Spelling Bee Champions. Oona came 3rd overall with some very tricky words and Chaz will have his final this Wednesday 27<sup>th</sup> August. We know he will make us all proud.

There are two school projects on the way. The school gate has been partly completed and due to the weather last week, has not been completed. We are also waiting on a new fence to replace the small wire fence at the pedestrian entrance to the school. We will keep you updated as the project progresses.

Trish Grace Principal



## Caught Being Kind

Kindness makes us all happy at FPVCPS.......







## Superstar Learners

Each week, we celebrate some of our shining stars!







## What's coming up!

#### Monday 25<sup>th</sup> August

Check In Assessment window for Years 3-6 Showtime practices start for K-6 classes Gumbaynggirr Language with Uncle CJ

#### Tuesday 26<sup>th</sup> August

Stage 3 visiting NHHS for sports program Gumbaynggirr Language with Uncle CJ School

Dental Van

here all

week

#### Wednesday 27<sup>th</sup> August

Playgroup in the Library Visit to NHPS Musical for kids involved Gumbaynggirr Language with Uncle CJ Aboriginal Dance Troupe Jnr Spelling Bee final - good luck!



#### Thursday 28st August

Gumbaynggirr Language with Uncle CJ

#### Friday 29<sup>th</sup> August

2:30 Whole school assembly - 6/5K Performance

We will all havesparkling smiles!



There are more photos on our website and facebook page. Check them out, a huge shout out to our families for helping to create these precious primary school memories!



# Family game of the week!





Cricket is always a 'hit' at school! We know our kids love to play and imagine the back yard games at home are lots of fun too! At school we have another funded sports activity for cricket over the next few weeks and we are looking forward to all the new skills!

A new cricket set might be a great idea for the organised Christmas shoppers!

# Aword winners



## Write a book in a day @ NHHS



Last Thursday, some of our kids visited NHHS to participate in the Write a Book in a Day. This is the ultimate test of teamwork, challenging writers to create something great within a 12-hour time period. Prizes and awards are up for grabs for state and national winners. The opportunity is also a fundraiser with the entry fee going to childhood cancer research. Well done team FPVCPS

### Be a Cyber Safe Kid

Click or visit the link to learn more at home



## Check in!

The Check In Assessment will be on for the next 2 weeks and it will assess Reading and Numeracy for kids in Year 3 - 6 and writing for Year 6. We already know our kids are clever and it gives us an opportunity to see what they can do in an online environment.

The Check-in Scout reports allow teachers to identify strengths and areas of focus for students either at a cohort or individual level. Each question is mapped to syllabus outcomes, learning progressions and teaching strategies. Schools can usually access this data within 2 school days after finalising the assessments. Wow, we can't wait to see how they



Every student. Every day.



